From: Emmonak IGAP

To: Sen. Lyman Hoffman; Sen. Mike Cronk; Senator.Bert.Steadman@akleg.gov; Senate Finance Committee
Subject: SB61
Date: Thursday, April 03, 2025 9:15:57 AM

Good morning!

My name is Travis Kassaiuli and I live in Emmonak, originally from Newtok AK. I support
SB61 because the level of E-Waste in Alaska is too much, and it costs too much for local
communities to get them taken care of themselves. Not very many communities have the
Equipment or the tools to take care of E-Waste, and if they had the tools or equipment, they
would have to jump through loops upon loops upon loops on top of the cost, to get the E-
Waste out of the rural communities.

Quyana. (Thank you)

Travis Kassaiuli
Emmonak IGAP
P.O. Box 126
Emmonak, Ak 99581

emkigap@gmail.com
Ph.# (907) 949-4025 Cell # (907) 237-6193
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